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Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have been continuing with Arts Week this week. The children 

created Mr Men tiles out of clay and painted them in bright colours. 

We have also been finishing off the wonderful artwork we started last 

week. We are all really excited to show you what we have been 

doing on the 7th and 8th February. 

 

English 

We have started our new book this week ‘Lila and the Secret of the 

Rain’ by David Conway and illustrated by Jude Daly. The story 

focuses on the importance of water and the effects it can have if 

there a limited supply.  We have acted out how Lila feels during 

different parts of the story and thought of adjectives to describe the 

different weather throughout the book. 

 

Maths 

In Maths this week we have been focusing on subtraction through 

crossing out. We have used twenty frames to calculate subtraction 

sentences. We have compared subtraction sentences using the 

inequality signs (< > =) and applied this to the part whole model to 

find missing numbers.  

Topic 

In PE this week we have tried some African dancing using a floor 

clock to help with our foot movements. We have been doing some 

excellent hip movements! 

 

We are going to Tudor Library on Tuesday 12th February. Classes 

will be leaving at the following times: 

Lavender - 9.15 am 

Cornflower - 10.00 am 

Foxglove- 10.45 am 

The trip usually lasts about an hour and a half. If you are able to 

help with walking the children from school to the library and 

back again, please inform your class teacher. 

We need 5 helpers per class! 
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Deputy  

Headteacher’s  

Award 

 

Cornflower 

Aayush 

Cassius 

Foxglove 

Sofia 

Toby S 

Lavender 

Timothy  

Skylar 

Phonics 

Miss Taylor and Mrs Rodrigues’ phonics groups: au, a_e, e_e, o_e 

Mrs Aurelius and Mrs Torres’ phonics groups: wh, ph, ew 

  


